

Ms A Bell Church Farm Gamblesby PENRITH Cumbria CA10 1HR Cancer Research UK PO Box 1561 Oxford OX4 9GZ United Kingdom www.cruk.org

Our ref: 515377841

20th December 2016

Dear Alison,

On behalf of Cancer Research UK I would like to thank The North West Driving Club for the very generous donation of £785.80. Please pass on my thanks to all of those who helped raise such a huge sum. It is very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

As we receive no government funding for our research we rely entirely on the commitment and generosity of our volunteers and supporters. Cancer Research UK is fighting for a world where no one's life is cut short by cancer. There is real hope too; each year our scientists get closer to finding a cure and in the last 40 years we've helped double survival rates.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again. If you would like any more information about us and the work that we do, please do not hesitate to contact us on 0300 123 1864 or visit our website at www.cruk.org.

One day we'll cure cancer. Thank you for helping us make it sooner.

Yours sincerely,

Simon O'Leary

Head of Volunteer Fundraising

Locus